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Nursery Newsletter
Seacole Class
Newsletter: 22nd April 2025
[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome back after the Easter holidays. We hope you had a lovely two weeks! We are excited to be starting the summer term. Our topic this half term is ‘Artists and Designers’. To enhance all the activities that we have planned to do with our children, we have invited a local artist, Nicola Mills(Mrs Maker), to run a workshop for children and parents on Tuesday 13th May 2025. The letter about the cost will follow shortly. 
The children will be developing their own art and design skils, exploring colour, texture, design, form, and function.  
Being on time & Health and Safety
[image: ]Please remember that our classroom doors open at 9:00 each morning. Children who arrive after this time miss out on their morning learning tasks. Our classroom door closes at 12:00 and 15:00. We kindly ask that you go to the office to sign in after this time, to minimise disruption to the children already in class. 
A polite reminder that pushchairs are to be left outside the classroom, to ensure that exits are not blocked. Thank you for your cooperation on this matter. 
[image: ]Reading Books
Please support your child with their reading each week. New books will be given out every Monday. Please ensure that library books are returned each week on Friday, undamaged. Lost or damaged books will incur a charge of £5 per book. 
Forest School
[image: ]Forest School will be on Tuesday. Please remember your wellies and weather appropriate coats. As it starts to get warmer, please remember sun cream and sunhats.
[image: ]Stay and Read Every Friday
We will continue with Stay and Read from 9:00-9:20 every Friday morning. We love how many parents have been joining us! Staff will be happy to answer any questions you may have. 
Thank you
Nursery Team
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